OFFICIAL

+* Department of Industry, Science,
Energy and Resources

s22

Dears22

| am writing regarding your Freedom of Information request to the Department on 27 October 2021.

You have requested an email, letter or other document which states the date on which the desktop
publishing file for Australia’s Long Term Emissions Reduction Plan (the Plan) was provided to a
printing contractor for printing. Your request covers the period 1 August 2021 to 26 October 2021.

| can confirm that the Plan was not provided by the Department to any printing contractor during
this period.

| can further confirm that the date on which the Plan was provided by the Department to a printing
contractor was 27 October 2021.

Yours(Sincerely

Chris Golding
A/g General Manager
Climate Change Policy Branch

24 November 2021
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